
 

 

              
  

Joint Statement following the meeting of the Specialised 
Committee on the Implementation of the Windsor Framework 

20 September 2023 

The Specialised Committee on the Implementation of the Windsor 
Framework met today, co-chaired by officials from the UK Government 
and the European Commission. 

The Committee co-chairs took stock of the work undertaken by both 
sides on the implementation of the Windsor Framework since the last 
meeting on 23 June, and agreed to continue meeting regularly to monitor 
and ensure the full implementation of all the elements of the Framework 
in a faithful way.      

The Committee co-chairs also took stock of the work of the Joint 
Consultative Working Group and its structured sub-groups. They 
reiterated the importance of continued joint engagement with Northern 
Ireland stakeholders. 

 


